
From: Rodney Butler rbutler@BrewerMaine.gov
Subject: RE: Hatcase Pond

Date: January 12, 2021 at 4:51 PM
To: James Palmer palmer.jf@gmail.com, Water-Dept Water-Dept@brewermaine.gov

Jim it is not permitted on the north end.  All the land around it is private so you would need to ask the owner of the
southern end.  We have a gate there to limit motorized vehicle access in an agreement with them.   I believe they will
allow hiking.  Ice fishing I believe you will find in the lawbook is not allowed and open water fishing again is limited to the
south end only.  FYI during a watershed inspection this week the middle was still open.

Best Regards
Rodney Butler
Brewer Water Department Superintendent
223 Green Point Road
Brewer ME, 04412
(207)989-4214

-----Original Message-----
From: James Palmer <palmer.jf@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2021 4:32 PM
To: Water-Dept <Water-Dept@brewermaine.gov>
Cc: James F. Palmer <palmer.jf@gmail.com>
Subject: Hatcase Pond

To whom it may concern,

Is fishing or hiking around Hatcase Pond permitted?

Jim Palmer
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